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I believe Bill100, while sounding positive, (who doesn't want accountability and responsible financial 
management?) is a flawed piece of legislature. To take away the rights of the people that are most invested in 
the universities, namely the faculty, staff and students is just plain wrong. This bill needs to go back to the 
drawing board. 
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